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I gave birth to my daughter on the 1st of September 2022, and as a woman having an an ivf 
pregnancy I went past due dates all was going well with my pregnancy but when my water 
broke and I was admitted into the labour ward, I was coerced into starting syntocinon and in 
order to start syntocinon I was blackmailed into having the fetal scalp electrode I was also 
denied intermittent monitoring and was coerced into having continuous monitoring which 
was something else against my wishes. I feel like my birth wishes were never even 
considered. 


